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MPLA Activities 

Attended February 22 MPLA meeting 

Submitted NV news for MPLA newsletter 

Sent dues reminder notices 

  

NLA Activities 

Attended NLA training for Legislative contact during this year’s session 

Presented Legislative information to DCPL Board of Trustees 

Met with State Senator concerning library legislative issues 

Virtual joint conference with California Library Association in May 

Considering hosting a virtual conference in the fall 

 

Nevada Libraries 

Libraries are slowly adding more hours and services while still following state mandates. Many will be 

open fulltime by June. While there are a few libraries that are currently offering some in-person 

programs, more will offer more programming in June. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Luise Davis 

 


